
Principal’s Message - January 19, 2024 

 

Good evening from Principal Beekman at Starkey Elementary. 

Literacy Week starts Monday, January 22nd, and will be jam packed full of reading 
fun. Information was sent home about the fun activities planned for the week. 
Due to Class Picture Day being on Tuesday, January 23rd, we cancelled that dress 
up day.  Please have your students come to school in uniform on Tuesday.   
However, students can still participate in Wednesday’s dress up day even though 
it’s Club Picture Day.  I am sure those pictures will be priceless too. 
 
Other activities include Literacy Night on Tuesday, January 23rd, from 7-8 pm.  
PTA will be hosting a free dinner beforehand at 6 pm followed by a General 
Assembly Meeting at 6:30 pm.   As a reminder, I will be doing a State of the School 
address during the meeting.  
 
Mark your calendars for Starkey’s Annual Jog-A-Thon February 5th through the 9th.    
Pledge sheets with more information will be coming home with your student next 
week.  100% of the proceeds will benefit classroom materials and schoolwide 
needs here at Starkey.  
 
Thank you, and good night.   
 
 


